
Submitter: Trudy Gregory 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural 
Resources, and Water 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3800 

This is a horrible attack on Oregon and our economy and yet one more way to 

enforce more control over everyone and extract more money. This will be disastrous!  


